全国高等学校

英语应用能力考试



最新精编试卷集

主编 / 马 宇 唐志华



全国高等学校

英语应用能力考试



最新精编试卷集

\$8 5 P 811

學中的社会學

全国高等学校英语应用能力考试 B 级最新精编试卷集

全國高等学校英语应用能力考试(B级)最新精编试验 (B年, 跨宏经主编, 一商京, 东南大学出版社,

主编 马 宇 唐志华 副主编 季晓燕 李志康

中国版本图书馆 CIP 数据核字(2007)第 126860 号

全国高等学校英语应用能力考试 B 級最新精编试卷集

定 价 18.00元

东南大学出版社

内容提要

这本 B 级精编试卷集凝聚了高职高专院校一线英语教师的教学实践与研究成果之精华,面向全国高职高专的学生,贴近高校英语应用能力考纲。既有标准化模拟试卷,又有最近全真试卷,是高职高专院校考生通过 B 级的首选资料,有助于考生积累考试经验与技巧。本书一定会成为您的良师益友。

B级最新精编试卷集

图书在版编目(CIP)数据

全国高等学校英语应用能力考试(B级)最新精编试卷集/马宇,唐志华主编.一南京:东南大学出版社,2007.8

ISBN 978 - 7 - 5641 - 0898 - 4

I. 全... □.①马...②唐... □. 英语—高等学校—水平考试—习题 Ⅳ. H319.6

中国版本图书馆 CIP 数据核字(2007)第 126860 号

全国高等学校英语应用能力考试 B 级最新精编试卷集

出版发行 东南大学出版社

出版人江汉

社 址 南京市四牌楼 2号

邮 编 210096

电 话 (025)83795801(发行部)/83374334(邮购)/57711295(发行部传真)

网 址 http://press. seu. edu. cn(听力材料下载)

电子邮件 mayunjts@sina.com

经 销 全国各地新华书店

印 刷 盐城印刷总厂有限责任公司

开 本 787mm×1092mm 1/16

印 张 10.25

字 数 258 千字

版 次 2007年8月第1版第1次印刷

印 数 1~5000 册

I S B N 978 - 7 - 5641 - 0898 - 4/H • 112

定 价 18.00元

^{*} 版权所有,侵权必究。

^{*} 东大版图书若有印装质量问题,请直接向读者服务部调换,电话:(025)83792328。

这本《全国高等学校英语应用能力考试 B级最新精编试卷集》是以《教育部高等学校英语应用能力考试大纲》为准,以《高职高专教育英语课程基本要求》为依据,为考核高职高专学生的英语应用能力而编写的标准化模拟与全真试卷,适用于高等学校专科层次,尤其是高职院校参加英语应用能力考试(B级)的学生。

本册试卷集具有以下几个方面的特点:

本试卷集的编写人员均来自于英语教学第一线,且多次参加命题的英语骨干教师群。他们既熟知高职高专学生的英语教学情况,又了解A级、B级英语考试的命题规律。本试卷集在他们的精心编制下,必定使考生受益匪浅。

本试卷集在内容比例、题型、题量、分值等方面的设定上与考试大纲完全一致,便于学生在短时间内全面、系统地复习、巩固所学知识。配合学校教材使用,可以抓住重点、难点、考试动向,取得较好的学习效果。

本试卷集编者根据学生所需,就试题的答案给予适当的讲解,以便帮助学生理解题目、掌握解题方法、提高考试成绩。

本册试卷集共有十套精编试题,最后附两套最新考试真题,为考生临考前体验实战提供方便。

参加编写与提供资料的教师还有:王羽、王梦颖、刘海军、季晓燕、谢盈盈、郭敏、梁娟、魏丽娜和单楠等。

由于时间紧,本试卷集难免有不足之处,敬请广大读者批评指正。

编者

2007年6月22日

目 录

	高等学校英语应用能力考试 B 级最新精编试卷—		
	高等学校英语应用能力考试 B 级最新精编试卷二		
	高等学校英语应用能力考试 B 级最新精编试卷三		
	高等学校英语应用能力考试 B 级最新精编试卷四		3
	高等学校英语应用能力考试 B 级最新精编试卷五		4
	高等学校英语应用能力考试 B 级最新精编试卷六		-
	高等学校英语应用能力考试 B 级最新精编试卷七		5
	高等学校英语应用能力考试 B 级最新精编试卷八		69
	高等学校英语应用能力考试 B 级最新精编试卷九		79
	高等学校英语应用能力考试 B 级最新精编试卷十		25
	高等学校英语应用能力考试 B 级最新精编试卷答案及详解		97
	试卷一		97
	试卷二		0]
	试卷三	1	05
	试卷三····································	10	08
	试卷五	1	
	试卷六	1	1 1
	试卷七	1	16
	试卷八	1:	
	试卷九····································	12	
	M. C.	12	
i	高等学校英语应用能力考试 B 级最新精编试卷听力材料 ·····	12	
	试卷一	12	
	试卷二	12	
	试卷三	13	
	试卷四	13	
	试卷五	13	
	试卷六	13	
	试卷七	13	
	试 长 八	13	
	试卷九		
	试卷十	13	6
2	2006年6月高等学校英语应用能力考试B级试卷	13	7
	参考答案	1/	7
2	006年12月高等学校英语应用能力考试B级试卷 ·····	14	9
	参考答案	15	9
		IU.	47

B) When to have a pionic

高等学校英语应用能力考试 B级最新精编试卷一

Listening Comprehension (15 minutes) Part I

Directions: This part is to test your listening ability. It consists of 3 sections.

Section A

Directions: This section is to test your ability to give proper answers to questions. There are 5 recorded questions in it. After each question, there is a pause. The questions will be spoken 2 times. When you hear a question, you should decide on the correct answer from the 4 choices marked A), B), C) and D) given in your test paper. Then you should mark the corresponding letter on the Answer Sheet with a single line through the center.

Example: You will hear: May I leave a message?

You will read: A) I'm not sure. B) You're right.

C) Yes, certainly. D) That's interesting.

From the question, we learn that the speaker wants to leave a message. Therefore, C) is the correct answer. You should mark C) on the Answer Sheet. Now the test will begin.

1. A) Yes, thank you, and you? B) Nice to meet you!

C) It's good. and all lo sould reward of D) It doesn't matter.

2. A) Yes, I do.

The exam will be compreh. I don't decime you'll be

C) The red one.

3. A) I can manage it myself. B) You can't do anything for me.

C) Please do it for me. D) A pound of tomatoes, please.

4. A) No, that's not good.

C) It doesn't matter. Vehear? no nove D) Yes, it is. or shall book and good excellent

5. A) June, 6th.

B) The fifth.

C) Sunday. D) Two days.

Section B

Directions: This section is to test your ability to understand short dialogues. There are 5 recorded dialogues in it. After each dialogue, there is a recorded question. Both the dialogues and questions will be spoken 2 times. When you hear a question, you should decide on the correct answer from the 4 choices marked A), B), C) and D) given in your test paper. Then you should mark the corresponding letter on the Answer Sheet with a single line

through the center.

- 6. A) Tomorrow.
 - C) Today.
- 7. A) Boss and secretary.
 - C) Teacher and student.
- 8. A) Where to have a picnic.
 - B) When to have a pienic.
 - C) Who to have a picnic.
 - D) What to do on Saturday.
- 9. A) She doesn't know the man. B) She knows nobody.
 - C) She doesn't know the way.
- 10. A) 7:00.
- Directions, This section is to test 5.0. (D) 6:50.

- B) The day after tomorrow.
- D) Three days later.
- B) Lawyer and client.
- D) Nurse and patient.
- D) She is very strange.
- B) 6:30.

Section C

Directions: In this section you will hear a recorded short passage. The passage is printed in the test paper, but with some words or phrases missing. The passage will be read 3 times. During the second reading, you are required to put the missing words or phrases on the Answer Sheet in order of the numbered blanks according to what you have heard. The third reading is for you to check your writing. Now the passage will begin.

Now I'd like to talk to you about your final exam. The exam will be held next Thursday, the last day of the exam week. Remember to bring two pens in case you run out of ink. And unlike the midterm exam, this test will not 11 multiple-choice questions; it will consist entirely of essays. You'll have to answer three of the five essay questions. The exam will be comprehensive, which means you'll be 12 for all of the subject matters we covered in class this term. I would suggest you 13 your midterm exam as well as textbooks and your class notes. The final exam will count as 50 percent of your grade of the course. The research 14 will count as 20 percent and the midterm exam 30 percent. I'll be in my office almost all day next Tuesday. If you run into any 15, please drop in. Good luck to you and I'll see you on Tuesday.

Vocabulary & Structure (15 minutes) Part II

Directions: This part is to test your ability to use words and phrases correctly to construct meaningful and grammatically correct sentences. It consists of 2 sections.

Section A

Directions: There are 10 incomplete statements here. You are required to complete each statement by choosing the appropriate answer from the 4 choices marked A), B), C) and

D). You should mark the corresponding let	ter on the Answer Sheet with a single line
through the center. and no another gue luften	
16. She is as as your father.	
and Garden please correspond to A	B) good a teacher (way) begin nov 11 .02
lliw C) a teacher good 1 or (1 mbs	D) teacher a good I know I as gnot AA .08
17. Neither you nor he to blame.	
A) is (negar) si (A	31. John went to town yesterday an ma (B
	82. This music seems to (pure) ed (C
18. Finally, the thief handed everything	he had stolen to the police.
A) which to (possibly)	34. Because of the traffic accident onw (B)
(Signal of the state of the sta	D) that beautiful, slim and that (O
19. I have got into the same trouble	
A) which	B) that
C) as (eartunim 04) noten	D) what
20 mother's Day, we should send	flowers to our mother.
ability. There are 5 tasks for you nO (Afill.	Direction, This part is to test your tA (B
lly and do the tasks as you are instral (C)	D) By maining maintenance by By (D)
21. In the last few years, a few more theme	parks in our cities.
A) have opened	B) had been opened
C) have been opened	D) were opened graduate with a moitosvill
22. Had Paul received six more votes in the la	st election, he our chairman now.
A) must have been the same sale sales	B) would have been (O) (B) (A) boltoming
C) were the center and signoult said sign	D) would be warma and no rettel guilbroom
23. Not only read stories, but also	he can even write some. A need need
A) does he can graded a ni gmarow and	B) can he coughed and he could not (B)
C) he can	D) he does can Mid-way Wood organilla ora
24. The board deemed it urgent that these fil	es mons/ right away. sie blomA ma
oot A) had to be printed and and tall tA mono	B) should print and he helped the third bluods (B)
C) must be printed	D) should be printed bas first all audited
25. It is time that the government	measures to protect the rare birds and
ur used. This enabled Arnold to.slamina ere	
in A) takes w. (() The bound bound bound of the a	without too much pain. The bread soot (B
C) has taken	D) taking (4/40) nove soind
Section B door to do The bread was sold door to do	
mal, old-fashioned bread took ti	
Directions: There are also 10 incomplete state	ements here. You should fill in each blank
with the proper form of the word given in the b	rackets. Write the word or words in the cor-
responding space on the Answer Sheet.	
26. To him, success in the interview (mean)	a chance to work for the famous

国高等	F 学校英语应用能力考试 B 級最新精編试卷集
	software company. The software company of the software company of the software company. The software company of the software company of the software company of the software company of the software company.
	They have (offer) us a lot of useful suggestions on this project.
	I was really (embarrass) when I knocked a cup of tea over him.
	If you intend (visit) the National Garden, please contact me.
30.	As long as I work hard, my dream of (admit) to Harvard University will
0.1	17. Neither you nor he to blame.
31.	John went to town yesterday and had his computer (repair)
	This music seems to (pure) one's spirit of evil thoughts.
33.	The football fans were shouting and (jump) with excitement at the terrific goal.
34.	Because of the traffic accident there will be no (possibly) of his coming.
35.	Cindy is beautiful, slim and tall. She is (promise) to be a good fashion
	19. I have gor into the same trouble he (has).
Pa	art II Reading Comprehension (40 minutes)
	20. mother's Day, we should send flowers to our mother.
Dire	ection. This part is to test your reading ability. There are 5 tasks for you to fulfill.
You	a should read the reading material carefully and do the tasks as you are instructed.
ASSESSED	21. In the last few years, a few more theme parks in our cities 1 xe
10	A) have opened B) had been opened
Dire	ection: After reading the following passage, you will find 5 questions or unfinished
state	ements, numbered 36 through 40. For each question or statement there are 4 choices
mar	ked A), B), C), and D). You should make the correct choice and mark the corre-
spon	ding letter on the Answer Sheet with a single line through the center.
	When Dean Arnold got his first job, he was miserable(痛苦的), Each time he went
	go, no was miserable () H E H), Each time ne went

to work, he coughed and he couldn't breathe. Working in a bakery(面包房) when you are allergic to(对······过敏) flour can be painful.

But Arnold stayed with the National Biscuit Company for ten years. He was a businessman and he helped them improve production. At last his health problems became too serious. He left and formed his own company.

With his wife and mother, he founded Arnold Bakery. They tried new recipes(西 方), changing the kind and amount of flour used. This enabled Arnold to work there without too much pain. The bread, made with unbleached flour(标准粉), was baked in a brick oven(烘炉).

They began by baking two dozen loaves. The bread was sold door to door for fifteen cents a loaf. Winning customers to his unusual, old-fashioned bread took time. But Arnold, struggling against his allergy, built his bakery into one of the largest in the United States.

36. A good title for this passage would be	esponding space on the Answer Sheet.
A) A Sick Baker of some of a	B) A Brick-oven Bread Baker

	C) An Old-rashioned Baker D) How to Overcome Allergy
37.	Dean left the National Biscuit Company because he belongment 190
	A) suffered from allergy to flour B) didn't like the job lew kaw to itsl
	C) wanted to make more money D) wanted to form his own company
38.	During his stay in the National Biscuit Company,doi: amop asw art (8
	A) he founded Arnold Bakery ngizab analogia moda saabi boog yaam bad ad (O
	B) he tried a new method of baking
	C) he helped the company improve their productions was also be very
	D) he became successful in his business that it agreement bloop and adjusted at the
39.	Which of the following is NOT mentioned in the passage? Uod_ol_balmw_oH_(8]
	A) Arnold's bread was baked in a brick oven. The bad who are word off (O
	B) Arnold's bread was made with unbleached flour. The mood syswis bad aH (C)
	C) Arnold's bread was sold at a low price. Tow at gniwollo1 and to do did.
	D) Arnold's bread was of poor quality. Obob odd no tolig a emassed madia. (A.
40.	From the passage we can conclude that Arnold was and blood and blo
	A) determined B) brave duot amos bad analy siH (2)
	C) unusual D) unhealthy d a by as saved by a by as saved D) unhealthy d by
	Why did the customs of licer cush to the plane?

Task 2

Directions: This task is the same as Task 1. The 5 questions or unfinished statements are numbered 41 through 45.

In 1909 an English newspaper offered £1,000 to the first man to fly across the English Channel in an airplane. Today, modern jets cross it in minutes. But at that time it still seemed a good distance. The race to win the money soon became a race between two men. Both were very colorful.

One was Louis Bleriot. He owned a factory in France that made motor car lamps. He was already well known as a pilot (飞行员) because he had had accidents several times. Some people laughed at him. One man said, "He may not be the first to fly across the Channel but he will certainly be the first to die in an accident!" But Bleriot was really a good and brave pilot. He also had many good ideas about airplane design.

The other man was Hubert Latham. He was half French and half English. He took up flying when his doctors told him he had only a year to live. "Oh, well," he said, "if I'm going to die soon, I think I shall have a dangerous and interesting life now." Latham was the first to try the flight across the Channel. Ten kilometers from the French coast, his plane had some trouble. It fell down into the water and began to sink under the water. A boat reached Latham just in time. He was sitting calmly on the wing and was coolly lighting a cigarette. Bleriot took off six days later. He flew into some very bad weather and very low cloud. He somehow got to the English side and landed in a farmer's field. When he did so, a customs (海关) officer rushed up to his plane. Planes have

changed since then, but customs officers have not. "Have you anything to declare?" The officer demanded. 41. Bleriot was well known as a pilot because A) he was unusually brave B) he was quite rich C) he had many good ideas about airplane design was less blom A behauft and (A D) he had had a few accidents 42. Why did Hubert Latham want to fly across the Channel? A) He thought he could manage it easily. B) He wanted to be the first one to cross the Channel. animolog and to dealed the second of the seco C) He knew he only had a year to live. Said a ni booked asw based a bloma (A D) He had always been interested in flying. I thin sham as w based a blom A (8) 43. Which of the following is NOT true? going wolls is blockes beand a bloom A CO A) Latham became a pilot on the doctor's advice. on to saw based a blomb. (C) B) He was told he could live another year. If abulance was sweeper and another year. C) His plane had some trouble. D) He was saved by a boat when his plane was sinking. 44. Why did the customs officer rush to the plane? A) To see if everything was all right with the plane. B) To make sure that the pilot was not hurt. The same and a least that the pilot was not hurt. C) To ask why the plane had landed in a farmer's field. D) None of the above. 2010 and of 000. Lit bard to apagewan deligated and 000 in the 45. "Do you have anything to declare?" means and the state of the stat

- ow A) "Do you want any help?" anom and now of some self, some self body is formers like
 - B) "Is there anything wrong?"
- C) "Have you brought anything on which custom duties must be paid?"
- D) "Do you have anything to say to the public?"

Directions: The following is an instruction about some kind of medicine. After reading it, you should complete the information by filling in the blanks marked 46 through 50 in the up flying when his doctors told him he had only a year to live. "Oh, well." welled

Read the following directions on a bottle of medicine:

"Take two tablets(药片) with water, followed by one tablet every eight hours, as required. For maximum(最大量) night-time and early morning relief(缓解疼痛), take two tablets at bed-time. Do not take more than six tablets in twenty-four hours.

For children of six to twelve years old, give half the amount for a grown-up. For children under six years old, ask for your doctor's advice. Reduce the amount if nervousness, restlessness, or sleeplessness occurs." (A. F.) amotzus a loz bib an nestW blad

Directions on a bottle of medicine

Tablets should be taken with 46

Take at most six tablets in 47

The amount for children:

six to twelve: 48

under six: 49

The amount should 50 if nervousness occurs

Task 4

Directions: The following is part of Information for Post. After reading it, you are required to find the items equivalent to those given in Chinese in the table below. Then you should put the corresponding letters in the brackets on the Answer Sheet, numbered 51 through 55.

A-Stinky tofu

B—Spring rolls

C-Hot & sour soup

D-Sliced noodles

E-Roast Chicken Wings

F-Meat Balls

G-Egg dumplings

H—Soup of egg flakes

I—Fried rice with eggs

J—Soybean milk

K-Fried bread stick

L—Steamed dumplings

M-Steamed buns

N—Boiled dumplings

O—Preserved egg

P—Egg cakes

Examples:	(L)	蒸饺	og sni to	(D)	刀削面
-----------	-----	----	-----------	-----	-----

51. () 蛋炒饭	int clac does Mrs. Ben 5)水饺	8. Apart from a price list of
				tion package?
52. () 豆浆)油条	
53. () 皮蛋	() 春卷	Types of the goods and
54. () 酸辣汤	s William buy to get a)馒头	9. How many cell phones n
55. () 鸡蛋饼	_)f them.) 臭豆腐	

Task 5

Directions: There are two BUSINESS LETTERS below here. After reading the letters you

should give brief answers to the 5 questions (No. 56 through No. 60) that follow. The answers should be written after the corresponding numbers on the Answer Sheet.

Letter One

Oct. 25, 2006

Dear Mr. Smith.

From your advertisements we know that you are making cell phones in a variety of types. We are interested in your products. Would you please send us the details of your products? If possible, please send us some pictures of the products.

Looking forward to your early reply.

Yours sincerely, Louis William

nov next (woled sidm all ni seemid) Letter Two

Nov. 14,2006

Dear Mr. Louis William,

It's our pleasure to submit the attached quotation(报价) for your review and consideration. Here enclosed are some pictures of our latest types of cell phones. This quotation package consists of the following:

Section 1 Price list for cell phones

Section 2 Types of cell phones

Section 3 Technical specification

In the price list you can see we are giving you the lowest prices and offer our best goods. We also think it better to offer you a 5% discount on purchases of more than 100 units.

Please advise if you have additional questions.

Yours sincerely,

56.	What products are the two letters dealing with?					
	N—Boiled dumplings					
57.	What does Mr. Louis William ask for in his letter?					
	and pictures of the goods.					
58.	Apart from a price list of the goods, what else does Mr. Ben Smith offer in his quotation package? Types of the goods and					
59.	How many cell phones must Mr. Louis William buy to get a discount of 5%?					
	of them.					
60.	What are also included in Ben Smith's letter apart from the quotation package? Some					

Part IV Translation—English into Chinese (25 minutes)

Directions: This part, numbered 61 through 65, is to test your ability to translate English into Chinese. Each of the four sentences (No.61 to No.64) is followed by four choices of suggested translation marked A), B), C) and D). Make the best choice and mark the corresponding letter on the Answer Sheet. Write your translation of the paragraph (No.65) in the corresponding space on the Translation/Composition Sheet.

- 61. Language learning is a kind of active learning. Language learners should look for every chance to use the language.
 - A)语言学习是一种主动的学习。学习者应该利用一切机会学习语言。
 - B) 语言学习是一种主动的学习。学习者应该寻找一切机会使用语言。
 - C) 语言学习是一种积极的学习。学习者必须寻找一切机会学习语言。
 - D) 语言学习是一种积极的学习。学习者必须利用一切机会使用语言。
- 62. People are always complaining about the constantly rising prices.
 - A) 人们一直抱怨着价格不断上涨。
 - B) 人们一直抱怨着不断上涨的价格。
 - C) 人们总在抱怨着不断上涨的物价。
 - D) 人们总在抱怨着物价的不断上涨。
- 63. Some stories are widespread, and it is not true of others.
 - A) 有些故事流传很广,而另外一些故事却不是真实的。
 - B) 有些故事流传很广,而另外一些故事却不是这样。
 - C) 有些真实故事流传很广,而另外一些不真实的故事就不是这样。
 - D) 有些故事流传很广,而其他故事却不是这样。
- 64. Needless to say, readers could not find the books they want in a library if the books were kept in random order.
 - A) 不用说,读者在图书馆找不到他们所要的书,如果图书馆的书无序排列着。
 - B) 不用说,如果图书馆的书随意乱放,读者可能找不到他们所要的书。
 - C) 不用说,如果图书馆的书无序乱放,读者在图书馆会找不到他们所要的书。
 - D) 不用说,如果图书馆的书陈列得毫无章法,读者不可能找到他们所要的书。
- 65. Scientific discoveries and inventions do not always influence the language in proportion to their importance. It is doubtful whether the radio and the movie are more important than the telegraph and telephone, but they have brought more new words into general use.

Part V Writing (25 minutes)

Directions: This part is to test your ability to do practical writing. You are required to complete the resume according to the information given in Chinese below. Remember to complete the resume on the Translation/Composition Sheet.

姓名:王俊,男,1984年5月16日出生,未婚。2004年以优异成绩毕业于新光技术学院计算机系。大学四年期间一直学习英语,有很好的阅读能力,具有用英语交流的能力。喜欢游泳和上网。欲求计算机程序员工作。

Words for reference: 优异成绩 outstanding marks; 交流 communicate; 上网 surf on the Internet

	。言語区学会所以一用以 Resume 幸。区学的成主师—县区学言語(A	
Name:	B) 语言学习是一种主动的学习。学习者应该寻找一切机会使用语言。	
Date of birth:	C) 语言学习是一种积极的学习。学习者必须寻找一切机会学习语言_	
Sex:		
Marital:	People are always complaining about the constantly rising prices.	
Objective:	A) 人们一直抱怨着价格不断上涨。 B) 人们一直抱怨着不断上涨的俗格。	
Education:	C) 人们总在抱怨着不断上涨的物价。 D) 人们总在抱怨着物化的系统上涨	
Major:	Some stories are widespread, and it is not true of others.	63.
Qualifications:	B) 有些故事流传很广。而另外一些故事却不是这样。- C) 有些真实故事流传很广。而另外一些故事如不是这样。-	
	D) 希些故事流作很广。而其他故事却不是这样。	
Interests:	Needless to say, readers could not find the books they want in a libratore kept in random order.	64.
Reference will	be furnished upon request.	ne.

高等学校英语应用能力考试 B级最新精编试卷二

Listening Comprehension (15 minutes) (18 A 2 Part I

Directions: This part is to test your listening ability. It consists of 3 sections.

Section A

Directions: This section is to test your ability to give proper answers to questions. There are 5 recorded questions in it. After each question, there is a pause. The questions will be spoken 2 times. When you hear a question, you should decide on the correct answer from the 4 choices marked A), B), C) and D) given in your test paper. Then you should mark the corresponding letter on the Answer Sheet with a single line through the center.

Example: You will hear: May I leave a message?

You will read: A) I'm not sure. B) You're right.

C) Yes, certainly. D) That's interesting.

From the question, we learn that the speaker wants to leave a message. Therefore, C) is the correct answer. You should mark C) on the Answer Sheet. Now the test will begin.

C) Thank you.

2. A) That's interesting.

3. A) No. no.

C) I like it.

4. A) America.

B) I'm a teacher.

C) I live here.

5. A) I'm hungry.

B) Are you OK?

1. A) I'm fine: B) Don't say so.

C) It's fine. Only and the control of the control o

B) You're right. Sold be a self-old by a sel

D) Thank you.

D) You're welcome.

C) Yes, of course. D) A cup of coffee, please.

Section B

Directions: This section is to test your ability to understand short dialogues. There are 5 recorded dialogues in it. After each dialogue, there is a recorded question. Both the dialogues and questions will be spoken 2 times. When you hear a question, you should decide on the correct answer from the 4 choices marked A), B), C) and D) given in your test paper. Then you should mark the corresponding letter on the Answer Sheet with a single line